CITY OF BOSTON
MAYOR MICHELLE WU

April §, 2024
TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

[ transmit herewith for your approval an Order authorizing a limit for the Boston Public
Schools revolving fund for Fiscal Year 2025 for Boston Public Schools Transportation costs,
including bus and public transportation costs.

This revolving fund shall be credited with revenue received by the Boston Public
Schools Department for the provision of transportation to groups and entities for field trips and
activities other than transportation to and from school. Receipts and resulting expenditures
from this fund shall not exceed $150,000.

I urge your Honorable Body to act favorably on the proposed order without delay.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston
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